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Subject: Recommendation Letter- Elissa Harik
To whom it may concern,

Elissa Harik was supported by Tri-pulley NGO under the SEE-Change project that is funded by the Madad Fund of
the European Union. As a participant in our program, she worked for 6 months at “Father Andeweg Institute for
the Deaf- FAID” as a photographer to cover their events and activities and work on their brochures.

Elissa is a person with a disability who is capable of working autonomously and clearly communicating with
others. In addition to being a talented photographer, Elissa is a professional swimmer proudly representing
Lebanon and winning several championships over the past x years.

Throughout her work at FAID, she delivered the requested tasks with professionalism and treated everyone with
utmost respect. As our model provides the job for a period of 6 months only, Elissa is now continuing with her
on-the-job photography training sessions with an expert, and volunteering at SESOBEL, where she started off as
a student, helping them with photography and designing greeting cards.

Knowing that you might sometimes contract photography freelancers to cover your events and activities, we
highly recommend that you consider Elissa for such a job. Your collaboration with Elissa not only contributes to
the job inclusion of such a talented artist but also paves the way for other partners to follow suit in providing
similar opportunities for people with disabilities. .

Here the Instagram link where you can find Elissa’s work:
- https://instagram.com/elissaharik19?igshid=MzRIODBiNWFIZA==

You can contact her directly by email on elissaharik@hotmail.com or on +961 71 127 156 (WhatsApp typed
messages only).

Regards,

Lamia Karkour
Founder- Program Director
Tri-pulley NGO



